
IMPORTANT DATES

WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING

Last Day of TeamKids

25th of December   

0478 755 385 Skyeps@teamkids.com.au

1300 035 000 info@teamkids.com.au

Christmas

Hello Families ☺

Coming into the holiday season we have been working on 

more displays and activities for the children to participate in. 

During the pupil free day, children decorated and made 

gingerbread houses for a competition throughout TeamKids. 

Lookout for Christmas decorations coming up within the next 

couple of weeks. 

Children have been displaying a new level of responsibility 

with our new monitor system that has been introduced, 

children are given jobs to do around the room and have taken 

their roles very seriously!

If you have any questions or just want to have a chat, please 

either contact us during service hours or come in and have a 

chat!

Skye Primary 

Important Reminder

HATS, HATS, HATS

Coming into the warmer end of the year, sun safety is important! If children can bring either their school hats or 

another hat (preferably broad brimmed) so they can keep enjoying outside safely. If children have no hat they will 

need to stay in the shade or inside.

In term 4, there will be celebrations highlighted throughout the program and special events within the community. 

The dates are provided in the section below, if you would love your child/ren to attend. Book Now!

First day Back for TeamKids

23rd of December

6th of January
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